
Improving I-70 in Wayne County

PROJECT OVERVIEW
•	 Revive I-70 is an INDOT project to improve and expand I-70 in Wayne County.
•	 The 20+ mile corridor runs from west of Cambridge City to the IN/OH state line.
•	 The project is expected to improve traffic flow and safety along the corridor.
•	 It could include added travel lanes; bridge and interchange improvements are expected.
•	 It’s expected to include pavement replacement and drainage improvements.
•	 Existing lighting, signage and guardrail/barrier systems will be upgraded.

•	 The project is in the environmental and design stage.
•	 The Project Team is coordinating with local, state and federal officials.
•	 Most of the anticipated work is expected to happen within existing right of way.
•	 A public hearing and formal comment period are expected in spring 2023.
•	 Construction is expected to begin in late 2024.
•	 Construction duration will depend on construction phasing and future funding.

WHAT TO EXPECT

Para Preguntas En Español
Si usted tiene preguntas o comentarios o le 
gustaria más información sobre este proyecto 
en Español, contacta al señor Robert Walker, 
al teléfono 801-553-3347 o correo electrónico 
robert.walker@parsons.com.

Renew Richmond is your 
one-stop to learn more 
about INDOT projects in 
Wayne County.

CORRIDOR MAP



PROJECT TIMELINE

CONTACT US
1-855-INDOT4U (463-6848)

INDOT4U.com

INDOT@indot.in.gov

FOLLOW OUR PROGRESS
ReviveI70.com

Sign up for email updates on our website.

Text “INDOT ReviveI70” to 468311 for mobile updates

•	 The Project Team is evaluating possible additional travel lanes in the area.
•	 Any widening work will happen mostly inside existing lanes utilizing the grass median.
•	 Improvements are expected for the 40 bridges in the area, including widening the bridges.
•	 Bridge improvements to include complete replacements, deck replacements and deck overlays.
•	 Improvements are being planned for the I-70 and US 40 interchange and the I-70 and US 35/

Williamsburg Pike interchange.

POSSIBLE IMPROVEMENTS 
Details of specific improvements are still being developed.

During construction, I-70 is expected to remain open to at least two 
lanes of traffic in each direction during peak travel times.




